
GIVE A GIFT THIS HOLIDAY SEASON
With your financial support, P.G. Chambers School can continue to 
provide exceptional programs and therapies to children like Iris. Please 
consider making your gift today to support our Fund for Excellence: 
www.chambersschool.org/fund-for-excellence

There are additional ways to provide support this holiday season! You 
can help our staff and students by donating items from our Amazon wish 
list. 

•	 iTunes gift cards for adaptive apps 
•	 Diapers (size 5 or higher) and baby wipes for students
•	 Snacks and drinks including apple sauces and juice boxes 
•	 Musical instruments that you may no longer be using at home 

You can also provide support for our families in need by donating online 
to our family assistance fund. Please leave a comment when completing 
the form to let us know the donation is for the family assistance fund. 
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
P.G. Chambers School is extremely grateful for every 
supporter who donates to our organization to help us 
fulfill our mission. 

To learn more about what P.G. Chambers School ac-
complished in the previous school year, review our 
annual report on our website: 

www.chambersschool.org/news-events/annual-report

Read Iris’ story at 
www.chambersschool.org
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Becky Tate, Occupational Therapist Clinical Coordinator at P.G. 
Chambers School, has successfully completed the Certificate in 
Ayres Sensory Integration through the Collaborative for Leader-
ship in Ayres Sensory Integration. 

Through this program, Becky has studied Ayres Sensory Inte-
gration (ASI) theory and practice. She has gained the skills to 
critique, analyze, and use advanced theoretical-practical tools of 
assessment and intervention for best practice using ASI Theory 
and Practice.

CONGRATULATIONS TO BECKY TATE!

On December 2nd, P.G. Chambers 
School partnered with DAWNcil to host 
a sensory sensitive holiday celebration 
for more than 100 Early Intervention 
families from Morris and Sussex coun-
ties. Children had the opportunity to 
meet our sensory-friendly Santa and 
take pictures, as well as participate in 
a variety of activities like crafts, music, 
story reading, and more! 

This is the second year that P.G. Cham-
bers School has partnered with DAWN-
cil to spread holiday cheer for children 
and their families. Holiday Express also 
donated gift bags for families in atten-
dance, and the Knights of Columbus 
helped with setting up the event. 
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